
The Charlotte County Housing Division is seeking licensed & insured 

contractors to work with the SHIP Housing Rehabilitation Program. 

• Roof Repair or Replacement

• Doors and Windows
• Hurricane Shutters
• Plumbing

• Electrical

• Exterior Painting

• Air Conditioning/Heat

• Septic System
• Handicapped Accessibility

• Much More

For more information:
Interested Contractors should contact Rich Gromalski at 
941-916-1277 or Rich.Gromalski@charlottecountyfl.gov  

 A Program of Charlotte County Government 

The SHIP Housing Rehabilitation Program provides qualified homeowners with funds to 
repair and improve their owner-occupied home. 

These funds are provided in the form of a loan and are secured by a mortgage.

Qualified applicants can receive up to $50,000 in rehabilitation assistance.

Eligible repairs under the program include but are not limited to:
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